
From: Catherine Lambe 
Sent: 19 August 2021 17:18 
To: Charles Swanton <Charles.Swanton@crick.ac.uk>; Sam Barrell <sam.barrelI@crick.ac.uk>; Steve 
Gamblin <steve.gamblin@crick.ac.uk>
Cc: David Wright <david.wright@crick.ac.uk>
Subject: Our test pipeline supported over 200 locations 

Dear Charlie, Sam and Steve, 

Our auditors asked for evidence to support the following text in the annual report: 

By 31 March 2021, our testing pipeline had conducted just over 385,000 highly reliable, rapid 
turnaround tests and supported ten London hospitals and 150 local care homes. 

I thought you might be interested to know that, based on info below from Ann Hannah, we 
supported over 200 locations in total! 

Regards 
Catherine 

Dear Catherine 

You asked for information on the locations that the Crick supported with the PCR testing 
pipeline. From analysing the TDL Winpath system that records the locations, I can confirm the Crick 
processed tests from the following locations: 

Acute Hospitals - 13 

1 North Middlesex University Hospital 

2 UCL Hospitals 

3 Central Middlesex Hospital 

4 Mount Vernon Hospital 

5 Northwick Park Hospital 

8 Royal Marsden Hospital 

9 Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital 

10 Ealing Hospital 

11 Royal Free Hospital 

12 Chase Farm Hospital 

13 Barnet Hospital 

Community Hospitals - 5 

1 Edgware Community Hospital 

2 St Pancras Hospital 

3 Finchley Memorial Hospital 

4 Clayponds Hospital 

5 St Charles Hospital 
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Additional locations including Care Homes, Mental Health Facilities, Crisis Centres, GPs and Medical 
Centres = 186. These are included in the attached file. 

Thanks 
Ann 

Ann Hannah 
HSL Project Support 
Health Services Laboratories 
The Halo Building 
1 Mabledon Place, London WC1H 9AX 
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www.hslpathology.com 

Please consider the environment before printing this email 

This e-mail is confidential to the intended recipient. It is sent subject to the terms and 
conditions of business of The Doctors Laboratory Limited ("TDL") (a copy of which can be 
obtained on request from us). If you are not the intended recipient (a) you must not disclose, 
copy or distribute its contents to any other person nor use its contents in any way (b) please 
contact us immediately on 020 7307 7321 and delete the e-mail from your system. 
By their very nature, e-mail systems and the internet are inherently 
insecure systems. Whilst TDL uses all reasonable care and skill in compiling e-mails and 
(other than by encrypting) in preserving the integrity and confidentiality of it during transit to 
recipients, TDL makes no warranty as to the safe transmission (confidentiality and free from 
interception and/or alteration and/or corruption) and receipt of this e-mail and/or information 
it contains and TDL does not accept liability for any errors or omissions in this e-mail and/or 
information arising in transmission and/or following receipt. 
The content of this message, or opinions expressed within are those of the writer and are not 
necessarily agreed with by TDL. 

This email from the TDL network has been scanned by the MessageLabs Email Security 
System. 
For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com 
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